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` 
22 March 2024 

 
Notice to Competitors No.1  

 
The weather forecast for Friday, 3/22 looks challenging currently (03/18/24), with win speeds of 25 to 
30 kn and 5’ waves. 
 
It is planned to announce Wednesday evening whether the race will have to be cancelled. 
 
If the forecasted conditions improve and a race will be held, please announce your intention to 
participate via email to racing@venicesailingsquadron.org by 8pm on Thursday 21 March 2024. 
 
Please note that we do not envision any changes to the racing program on Saturday and Sunday! 
 

 


